
 

  

Wednesday, 4 September 2013 
 

Basketball – Primary School Championship Try Outs 2013 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
The Southern Primary School Basketball Championship will be held this year on Friday 18th, 
Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th of October at the Kingborough Sports Stadium. Sacred Heart 
College will be entering teams in the Grade 3/4 and Grade 5/6 competitions.  
 
The costs for the Primary School Championships is $20 per player which is required to cover 
entry fee, player insurance and referees for the Championships.  
 
We will be selecting teams of seven or eight players for division one and all other players will 
have the opportunity to play in a division two team. We will hold trials to select the division 
one teams. Try outs will be held as follows in the SSJ: 
 

Grade 3/4 Girls  Monday 16 September  3:15pm to 4pm  
Grade 5/6 Girls  Wednesday 11 September  3:15pm to 4pm  
Grade 3/4 Boys  Friday 13 September    3:15pm to 4pm  
Grade 5/6 Boys  Wednesday 18 September 3:15pm to 4pm  

 
Selections will be based on ability, attitude and team balance judged from the basketball 
season and trials.  Teams will be selected by Mr Guinane in consultation with coaches and 
Mrs Long.  It is very important that students make every effort to be present at the above try 
outs to be fair to all players who have nominated.  If students are unable to attend the trials 
they must let Mr Guinane know to ensure they are still be eligible for selection. 
 
All players will be informed of selections by Mr Guinane by Friday 20 September and 
information will be sent home regarding training sessions, playing uniform and the level of 
commitment required in the lead up to, and during the Championships. 
 
The division one teams, if they make the Grand Finals will have the opportunity to represent 
the school at the State Basketball Championships which are to be held at the Kingborough 
Sports Centre in Kingston on Saturday 30th November and Sunday 1st December, 2013. 
 
If you are interested please fill in the form below and return both the form and your payment 
to the school office by next Tuesday, the 10th of September.  
 
 
 
Mr P. Guinane & Mrs J Long (Basketball Coordinators) 

  SACRED HEART COLLEGE 
[Type a quote from the document or the summary of an interesting point. You 

2 Cross Street, New Town Tasmania 7008 
Email:   admin@shc.tas.edu.au 

Website:   www.shc.tas.edu.au 
Telephone (03) 6279 4090 

Fax (03) 6279 4050 
 



Basketball – Primary School Championship Try Outs 2013 
(please return to the school office with $20 payment by Tuesday 10 September) 

 
 
Student Name: _________________________________________________________ Class: ____________  
 
 
My son/daughter is interested in participating in the Southern Basketball Championships at 
the Kingborough Sports Centre on 18, 19 and 20 of October 2013. 
 
 
Age Level (Please Circle):    3/4 Boys 3/4 Girls 5/6 Boys 5/6 Girls 
 
 
Parent Name:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signature:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

 
Championships Registration Payment ($20): 
 
Payment Method used: 

□      Credit / Debit Card in person at the school office by Tuesday, 10 September, 2013 

□      Cash in person at the school office by Tuesday, 10 September 2013 

□      Credit Card details included below (I authorise payment to be taken by 10/9/2013) 

Credit Card Details: 

Card Type:  _____________________ Name:  ________________________________________________________ 

 

Card Number:  ____________/______________/________________/________________  

 

Signature:  ________________________________________________  Expiry Date:  _______/_______  

        CCV Number:   ______________ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


